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Weekly News – Friday 21st June 2019  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

In English this week, the children have completed some shared 
writing. This consisted of a descriptive paragraph and writing 
using direct speech based on the book of ‘How to Live 
Forever’. We have also started reading ‘The Miraculous 
Journey of Edward Tulane’ by Kate Dicamillo, as this will be our 
new English topic. 

In Maths, we have been learning about 2D shapes and their 
properties. The focus has been on identifying angles within a 
shape, and drawing them with accuracy. 

In Science, we have loved experimenting with string 
telephones and musical instruments to investigate sound and 
how it travels. 

Thank you to the parents who came along to our Thames 
Young Mariners briefing. All of the information is on the school 
website.  

 

Year 4 Team  

 

Home Learning Reminder 

Remember to practice your spellings, times-tables and reading 
  

We will be setting Mathletics this week. Please ensure this is 
completed by Wednesday.  

We have launched a new home learning initiative! Year 4’s 
Home Learning Grid is posted on our year group page on the 
school website here: 
https://www.fernhill.kingston.sch.uk/year4 

 

Date Reminders 

28th June 
Italian Day 
 
4th-5th July 
Thames Young Mariners 
 
 
Announcements 

Italian Day 
For Italian Day next week, the 
children are able to dress up 
as something Italian related!  
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